
Dear St. Luke Family,
At St. Luke School, we operate on tuition and grow through giving. The 
generosity of our St. Luke families, faculty, leadership and staff allows 
our children to enjoy new experiences, engage with the latest technology, 
and thrive in a safe school environment. The 2022 St. Luke School Lions 
Pride Annual Fund Campaign officially begins October 3rd and we 
need your help to reach our goals! We know that the cost of our  
children’s educational experience goes beyond tuition. Every Annual 
Fund gift allows us to build upon the extraordinary academic, fine  
arts, STEAM and athletic programs offered by St. Luke School. Your  
gift provides essential material support for our outstanding faculty  
and helps us to keep our tuition as low and accessible as possible. 

We hope you will take a moment to review the list of the latest projects 
made possible by generous gifts to the St. Luke Lions Pride Annual Fund.  
Your financial commitment and support of St. Luke School is an investment 
that will reap eternal rewards and help us continue exceptional traditions.

The following list represents some of the priorities for school and  
student experience enhancements that your gift can make possible.

2022-2023 Annual Fund Priorities
• Additional Improvements to the greenspace
• Incorporating outdoor storage around campus
• Improvements to the gym/exercise room
• Addition of outdoor spirit banners

We are proud of our school and believe when parents and friends  
of the school come together and show support by donating money 
to the Annual Fund, we are reciprocating the dedication of the 
school’s faculty and administration — individuals who care so  
much for our children! 

Please join us and pledge or donate today.  Donors have until  
May15, 2023, to fulfill pledges. Visit stlukelions.com or call the  
school at 706-256-1301 for questions or more information.

Let’s show pride in St. Luke School! Let’s take pride in the possibilities!

Sincerely,

2022 Campaign Chairs
Laura and Torrey Wiley
Lauren and Bo Isom

2 0 2 1 – 2 0 2 2  A N N U A L  F U N D

     

The Wiley Family 
Laura, Torrey, 
Chandler (1st),  
and Forest (3rd) 

The Isom Family
Lauren, Bo,  
Lucy (2nd), 
and Landry (1st) 

Why We Give
“We give to the Annual Fund because we believe in the 
mission of St. Luke School.  It is an investment in the future 
of our children, and it provides resources to our school 
that otherwise may not happen.  It brings our family great 
joy knowing that the Annual Fund provides expanded 
opportunities to our teachers and students.”

Why We Give
“We give to the Annual Fund because it is our way of giving back to the 
school that gives so much to our family!  The expanded opportunities 
that St. Luke offers are made possible through the Annual Fund.  How 
great it is to see our school build on such extraordinary programs — fine 
arts, technology and sports! Seeing this in our school and knowing 
these are all funded by the annual fund is rewarding!  We are proud of 
our school and know that giving to the Lions Pride Annual Fund creates 
even more possibilities for our boys!” 

2022 Lions Pride Annual Fund Goal: $250,000

www.givetostlukeschool.com

October 3 - October 3 - 
     November 18     November 18



     

St. Luke Annual Fund  
Completed Projects
• �� �Added new SUNSHADES on all the  

playgrounds
• �� �Purchased WATER BOTTLE REFILL STATIONS 

across campus
• �� �Provided additional AQUOS BOARDS for our 

classrooms
• �� Installed new SIGNAGE across campus
• �� �Provided TECHNOLOGY tools to help  

our children
• �� Purchased elective BROADCAST EQUIPMENT
• �� Provided enhancements to our STEAM labs
• �� Many, many more enhancements


